
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 
 

Intradistrict Communication 
 

 
DATE:  June 26, 2025 
 
TO:  Principals  
  Assistant Principals  
  School Safety Specialists   
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
Matt Alvernaz, School Safety Coordinator 

 
SUBJECT: AED/SRP/Incident Command Training – Administrators/School Safety Specialists 
 

 
 
Automated External Defibrillator (AED) training for every school administrator is being offered for the 2025-
2026 school year. This will include annual district Standard Response Protocol (SRP) and Incident Command 
System (ICS) refresher training. School Safety Specialists are encouraged to attend as well. Please follow the 
link below to sign up for one of the following four training sessions.  
 

• September 26th, 2025 from 12:00 PM to 1:30 PM at JATC South 

• September 26th, 2025 from 2:00 PM to 3:30 PM at JATC South 

• October 3rd, 2025 from 12:00 PM to 1:30 PM at JATC South 

• October 3rd, 2025 from 2:00 PM to 3:30 PM at JATC South 
 
SIGN-UP HERE 
 
Please make every effort to attend one of these trainings. For questions or concerns contact the School Safety 
Coordinator, Matt Alvernaz, at matt.alvernaz@jordandistrict.org or by phone at (801)567-8623. 
  

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1OvbcT9dQ70KHE8vry66IQk7aeZvD0sdjw_MwrK4OGx4/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:matt.alvernaz@jordandistrict.org

